
 

 

  

Dear Dr. Referring Veterinarians, 

Dermatology for Animals, Gilbert, Arizona is participating in a clinical trial for a new, once-daily 

investigational medical therapy to be used for the treatment of atopic dermatitis in dogs.  The 

study is sponsored by a well-recognized animal health company, which will use the data collected 

as part of an animal drug approval application to the US Food and Drug Administration.  Potential 

candidates are needed for this study, and we ask for your assistance in terms of referral of cases to 

our clinic.  Potential cases must meet specific eligibility requirements, including some restrictions 

on recent medications and therapies.   

 

Benefits of study participation include: 

• If determined to be eligible, the dog will receive study-related physical examinations, skin 

assessments, laboratory analyses, & study treatment at no cost to the owner.  
 

• After study completion, a client account credit will be sent to your hospital for the pet’s 
continued veterinary care.  

 

 

For more information about the study or to refer a patient, please contact me or my staff at:  

480-633-2277 

 

Thank you in advance for your help, 

 

Dr. Tom Lewis 

Seeking your referrals of dogs with confirmed atopic dermatitis: 

  At least 12 months of age, weighing ≥ 3.0 kg and generally healthy. 

  At least moderate pruritus as assessed by the owner (a pruritus VAS score ≥ 

6.0 units on a 10-unit scale). 

  Skin lesions typical of atopic dermatitis, (CADESI score ≥ 25). 

  No evidence of fleas, demodicosis, malignant neoplasia, or immune 

suppression such as hyperadrenocorticism. 

Canine Atopic Dermatitis Clinical Trial 

New therapies await.  Be part of it. 


